
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st December 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer(s), 
 

Re: Sixth Form Group Photograph - Monday 11th December 2023 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the school photographer - Vancols - will be visiting Sandhurst School on Monday 11th 
December to take two group photographs of our sixth form students at approximately 1:20 pm. 
 

The expectation is for students to dress smartly for one of the group photographs, but they may wear a Christmas jumper 
for the other. 
 

On the day of the photograph, each student will be handed a card providing information on how and when a proof of the 
group photographs can be accessed.   
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs T Marshall 
Pastoral Admin 
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